
CAE's new Van Commissioned by Deputy 
Vice-Chancellor, Administration and Finance 
It was pomp and colour at the College of Architecture and Engineering when the Deputy Vice-
Chancellor, Administration and Finance, Prof. Bernard N. K. Njoroge commissioned a van at the 
college today , Wednesday, June, 10, 2015. 

Speaking during the commissioning of the vehicle, Prof. Njoroge noted that the vehicle will go a 
long way in helping the staff and students with their day-to-day transport needs. Students will 
now also be able to attend to field trips with ease.   

Prof. Njoroge was happy that he was leaving behind a positive legacy for the college where he 
was the Principal for several years.  He urged the current acting Principal , Prof. Peter Ngau 
together with the Deans of the College to work together and push for a bigger vehicle, probably a 
bus that  will be able to serve the entire student fraternity from the college. "Make good use of 
this vehicle as you push for a bigger vehicle", he added. 

After commissioning the vehicle, Prof. Njoroge together with staff took a ride and a brief tour of 
the college. 

Prof. Ngau thanked the University Management for buying the vehicle for the college. He 
reiterated Prof. Njoroge's remarks, that the vehicle will go a long way in helping the students 
with their field work. 

The University has been on a fleet modernization program of its motor vehicles in the last few 
years, and the van commissioned today is part of the effort. 

 


